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Wodonga City Council 
Extraordinary Vacancy 
An extraordinary vacancy has occurred within Wodonga City Council due to the resignation of 
Councillor Kat Bennett on Saturday 26 March 2022. 

The vacancy will be flled through a countback of the formal ballot papers cast at the last general 
election in October 2020. Votes will be redistributed to candidates who were unsuccessful at that 
general election, and who remain eligible to participate in the countback, to fll the extraordinary 
vacancy. 

The countback will take place at 10 am on Wednesday 27 April 2022. 

The Victorian Electoral Commission will be hosting the countback online via webinar from 9:45 am 
on Wednesday 27 April 2022. Interested parties may observe the countback by visiting 
vec.vic.gov.au 

The result will be published online at vec.vic.gov.au and in this publication following the countback. 

Roger Millar 
Election Manager 
Victorian Electoral Commission 
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